
                                                                    

                                                                                                     Beverly Eskra  

 

Dear Neighbor, 

It’s that time again to vote for the CCA Board and I am up for re-election on August 

3rd.   

I have served on the CCA board since 2016 and in that time, I have worked 

passionately for the residents of this community.  Below are a few of my 

accomplishments:   

• Re-organized the Landscape Advisory Board to 7 active 

members of our community committed to ensuring 

quality landscaping along with open effective 

communication between our landscapers, 

administration and most importantly our residents. 

• Utilized my background in Nursing Education to ensure 

that infection control measures are addressed in 

accordance with the CDC and Board of Health 

guidelines during the Covid-19 crisis.  

• Apprised the CCA board and our residents about the 

FHA law:  neighbor to neighbor harassment issues and 

that No One Is Above the Law. 

• Wrote the Courier Comments column for the Board 

during the tenure of Paul Handwerk’s Presidency and 

part of Sandy Katz’s Presidency. 

• Secretary to the CCA Board of Directors. 

It is my fervent desire to continue to be TRANSPARENT, HONEST AND INVESTED 

IN YOU! 

Thank you!                                                      PLEASE VOTE!! 
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